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Dear Patient, 

You may have recently received a letter from Independence Blue Cross (IBX) stating that we will 
no longer be participating with them as of 12/31/2024. Please be assured this letter is completely 
incorrect and was due to an administrative error by IBX and they are in the process of correcting 
their mistake.  We remain in good standing with IBX and as a result all claims are being paid 
without issue. 

We have not canceled, nor do we intend to cancel, our agreement with Keystone Health Plan 
East, Keystone 65, Personal Choice, Personal Choice 65, or any of its programs. You can 
continue to receive your primary care services with us — we remain fully in-network. 

We value the trust you place in us for your healthcare, and we will continue to be your primary care 
provider. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to call our office. 

Thank you,​
 
The providers and staff of  
Ninth Street Internal Medicine Associates 
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